Morning Service





Evening Service
9:30 am – Prof. Gritters




5:00 pm – Rev. Spronk
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	Today
	Next Week

	~Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Foreign Missions
	General Fund, Faith Chr. School (Randolph)

	
	PM
	Benevolence, Adams
	Benevolence, Eastside 

	Nursery
	AM
	Natalie S., Amanda V., Ava J., Graylynn M.K.
	Jennie V.D.B., Cassidy V., Chloe P., Vanessa P.

	
	PM
	Liz T., Dana V.S., Darla K.
	Erika A., Becky D., Molly S.

	Ushers
	
	Brent Snippe & Mike Kuiper
	John Flikkema, IV & Connor Flikkema

	Transportation
	Vivian

Audrey
	Luke Kamps
	Jim Koerner


OUR CHURCH FAMILY
~Please welcome Prof. Gritters to our pulpit this morning, and Rev. Spronk to our pulpit this evening. Next week we will have Prof. Gritters in the morning, and Rev. Smidstra in the evening.
~Sunday School – Sunday school will begin today. Children, please meet in the gym after the service to receive your papers, meet your teachers, and sing our new theme song.

~The Council brings the following trio of ministers to the congregation for their consideration: Rev. Rodney Kleyn, Rev. Dennis Lee, and Rev. Jonathan Mahtani. A congregational meeting will be held immediately after this evening's service - male confessing members in good standing are called to select a minister to whom we will extend a call. Absentee ballots may be submitted to the Clerk.

~Council - The Evangelism committee's temporary signs announcing our worship services have arrived and are being put by the road on Saturday night and Sunday. The long range planning committee continues to look for church buildings in our target area and following up on leads. They are also working to find a house in the area to serve as a parsonage.

~Consistory - The elders reported on the many family visits that were held this past month. We are thankful for the measure of peace and harmony that was reported in these visits.

~Elder visits in the past month included Ed and Adriana Ophoff as well as Mrs. Kaye Moelker, who all express, that while they miss communion with their fellow saints, they are content with God's will.

~Please remember Doug Smit, that God might sustain him in his afflictions of mind and soul. The Consistory has decided to temporarily remove him from the transportation schedule, and will continue to monitor his condition. Also, remember Vivian who is currently receiving care at the St Mary's Psychiatric Unit. Vivian is expected to return to her home within two weeks. May our heavenly Father grant His Spirit of peace to this brother and sister.  

~Two new Air Conditioning units were placed on the roof this past week. They should be operational by next week Sunday.
~Family Visitation Schedule: 
Date

Time

Family


Elders

6/17

7 PM

C. VanDenBerg

Flikkema/Koerner

6/17

8 PM

K. Velthouse

Flikkema/Koerner 

6/17

7 PM

J. Beute


Holstege/Kuiper

6/17

8 PM

B. Hauck


Holstege/Kuiper

6/20

7 PM

D.Hauck, Sr.

Holstege/Kuiper

6/20

8:15 PM

B. Atwood

Holstege/Kuiper
REQUESTED ANNOUCEMENTS
~If you are interested in CD's or DVD's of the recent Dordt 400 Conference, please send your request to trinityprc1@gmail.com.

~June 20 - Federation Summer Seminar This Week: The Summer Seminar, When Your Student is Hurting: Biblical and Reformed Counseling, is this week Thursday, June 20 at Faith Protestant Reformed Church in Jenison, Michigan. If you haven’t registered, please do so ASAP by going to our website at prcs.org or call Rick Mingerink at 616-309-0274. Attendees may register at Faith between 8:00 and 8:30 a.m. and should check the prcs.org website for the most up-to-date information and schedule for the day.

~Sept. 17-20 - The Senior Retreat-Registration is open.  The dates are Sept. 17-20.  Forms are available at zionprc.org.  “Click on Senior Retreat”.  If needed call Barb Velthouse at 1-616-745-0770 for information.

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~June 17 - The School Board of Covenant Chr. High School will meet on Monday, June 17 at 7:30 pm.  

~June 20 - The Board of Adams Christian School will meet on Thursday, June 20 at 7:30 PM.

FUNDRAISERS

~Aug. 3 - Registration is now open for Adams Boosters Father Daughter Canoe Trip. The date is Saturday August 3. A great way to support the school and enjoy a wonderful morning on the river with your daughter. Bring your young daughters, older daughters or even grand-daughters! Go to adamschristianschool.org and click the Boosters Club link under Fundraising. If you have any questions, contact Derek Kuiper, derek_kuiper@yahoo.com. Please include "Canoe Trip”  in the subject line.

~Aug. 17-  Bass Tournament: Hope PR School Foundation (Grand Rapids) is hosting their annual Bass Tournament on Saturday, August 17 at Muskegon Lake. We would love for you to join us in this fun competition! The cost is $40/person or $10 for kids age 12 & under.  To register your team, email Jason Van Oostenbrugge jasonv@kvoav.com.
